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Pizza Day 
A selection of homemade 

pizza. Choose from Cheese & 
Tomato or Pepperoni served 

with mini waffles and 
sweetcorn 

 

 
 

Chicken Fajita’s 
Strips of fresh chicken or 

Quorn strips marinated in 
herbs and spices and served 

on a tortilla wrap with 
savoury rice 

Sausage & Mash 
Choose from butcher’s quality 

or Quorn sausages, served 
with homemade made 

potatoes and, peas and gravy 
 

  
 

 
Bolognaise Bake 

Choose from fresh minced beef 
or Vegimince cooked with 

onions, garlic, carrots, 
tomatoes, and herbs and 

mixed with pasta and topped 
with cheese and baked in the 

oven served with broccoli 
 

Fish & Chips 
Choose from either Oven 

baked fish fingers or Quorn 
nuggets 

Garnished with lemon and 
served with chips and mushy 

peas or Beans 

  
 

OR 
Jackets & Deli 

Jacket potatoes and a ‘Deli Bar’ are available every day as alternatives to the hot meal. 
 A selection of breads, fillings and salads will be available to create your own sandwich 

For Dessert 

Dessert of the day Dessert of the day Dessert of the day Dessert of the day Dessert of the day 

Fruit Pots, Fruit Platter, Yoghurts, and Cheese & Crackers will be available daily as alternatives to the dessert of the day. 

Drinks 
Available daily 

Orange or Blackcurrant juice or water. Milkshake available on Friday 

 
                  

Week One 
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Carbonara 
Tagliatelle pasta, cooked with 

smoky bacon and smothered in 
a creamy sauce. Served with 

garlic bread and carrots 
 

 
 
 

 
Lamb Kebab 

Fresh lamb mince combined 
with herbs and spices, baked 
in the oven, and served in a 
flatbread with sweet chilli 

sauce or mayonnaise served 
with a mixed salad 

 
 

 
Roast Dinner 

Choose from home roasted 
breast of turkey or a Quorn 

fillet served with roast 
potatoes, Yorkshire pudding, 
baton carrots, cabbage and 

gravy 

 
 
 

  
Meatballs  

Choose from fresh chicken 
meatballs or Quorn balls 

served in a sweet and sour 
sauce, served with spaghetti 

pasta and broccoli 
 

Fish & Chips 
Choose from either Oven 

baked battered fish or Quorn 
nuggets 

Garnished with lemon and 
served with chips and mushy 

peas or Beans 

 

OR 
Jackets & Deli 

Jacket potatoes and a ‘Deli Bar’ are available every day as alternatives to the hot meal. 
 A selection of breads, fillings and salads will be available to create your own sandwich 

For Dessert 

Dessert of the day Dessert of the day Dessert of the day Dessert of the day Dessert of the day 

Fruit Pots, Fruit Platter, Yoghurts, and Cheese & Crackers will be available daily as alternatives to the dessert of the day. 

Drinks 

Available daily 
Orange or Blackcurrant juice or water. Milkshake available on Friday 

 

 

Week Two 


